
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 3/30/2010 3:05:10 PM 
To: 'Meeusen, Karl' (karl.meeusen@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meeting on Cornerstone 

3:00 on Monday sounds fine. It will probably take more than 30 min. but definitely less than an hour. 

From: Meeusen, Karl [mailto:karl.meeusen@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 3:03 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Cc: | Redacted ~| 
Subject: RE: Meeting on Cornerstone 

How about 3:00? Are you looking for 30 min or an hour? 

Karl Meeusen 
Energy Advisor 
Office of President Peevey 
California Public Utilities Commission 
kkm@cpuc.ca.qov 
415.703.1567 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 3:02 PM 
To: Meeusen, Karl 
Cc: I Redacted I 
Subject: RE: Meeting on Cornerstone 

On Monday anytime in the afternoon works for both Kevin and me. 
11:00 on Friday sounds fine. Hopefully Carol can make it. If not, we can catch up with her later on 
unless you are the lead advisor on Diablo. 

From: Meeusen, Karl [mailto:karl.meeusen@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 2:41 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Cc: Brown, Carol A. 
Subject: RE: Meeting on Cornerstone 

Right now my schedule for Monday is flexible. What time are you thinking? 
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Carol's schedule looks pretty tight on Friday, I can probably do 11:00, but I will check with Carol to see 
if she is interested/available to come, 

Karl Meeusen 
Energy Advisor 
Office of President Peevey 
California Public Utilities Commission 
kkm@cpuc.ca.qov 
415.703.1567 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 9:58 AM 
To: Meeusen, Karl 
Cc: Brown, Carol A. 
Subject: RE: Meeting on Cornerstone 

Karl, 
No problem. Thanks for the email back, 
Kevin is out this week however he is back in the office on Monday, April 5, How is your schedule on 

Monday afternoon? I realize it is a business meeting week but perhaps Monday afternoon might work. 
Regarding a different subject, Diablo Canyon relicensing and the seismic application as well, I am 

meeting with I Redacted _ lthis Friday at 10:30, Nancy Ryan is the assigned Commissioner on the 
matter. In prior meetings on Diablo, I have met with Carol Brown from your office. However, I would be 
happy to meet with either or both of you on Friday (I am .cc'ing Carol on this note). We can meet at 
11:00 or 11:30 if your schedules fit. We have one hour scheduled withlReda I but I can't believe that it 
should last more than 30 minutes, I will be bringing Frances Yee, our case Project Manager, and 
possibly Jennifer Post, our attorney. 

Please let me know if you are able to meet this Friday on Diablo and Monday the 5th on Cornerstone, 
I look forward to meeting you as well. 

From: Meeusen, Karl [mailto:karl.meeusen@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2010 5:48 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: RE: Meeting next week 

John, 

Sorry for the delay, I am still catching up from 2 weeks off and getting up to speed in my new position, 

I would be happy to sit down and talk with you and Kevin, I am pretty free this Friday morning if you 
would like to stop by. Just let me know what time would work for you, 

I look forward to meeting you, 

Karl 

Karl Meeusen 
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Energy Advisor 
Office of President Peevey 
California Public Utilities Commission 
kkm@cpuc.ca.gov 
415.703.1567 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 3:33 PM 
To: Meeusen, Karl 
Subject: Meeting next week 

Karl 
My name is John Hughes. I had a meeting with Carol Brown on Rate Design issues this morning 

and stopped by to introduce myself to you afterwards. However you were not in. 

I am in the Regulatory Relations group at PG+E and work primarily on General Rate Case related 
cases including the Cornerstone reliability improvement program. Over the last several months I have 
briefed the Commissioner advisors, including Matt Deal, on these issues. Since you are new to 
President Peevey's office I would appreciate the pleasure of meeting and briefing you on Cornerstone 
hopefully early next week. I will be out of the office until next Monday. 

I plan on bringing Kevin Dasso, a Senior Director at PG+E. with me when we meet. Kevin was the 
policy witness on Cornerstone and accordingly is very knowledgeable on the subject. 

You can contact me via this email or call me at 415-973-3652 (office) or 415-828-0903 (cell) at you 
convenience. I look forward to meeting you. Thank you. 
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